
Our commitment to provide 
high quality, reliable products 
remains our top priority. 

We are pleased to share photos of our current 
facility update, including our new Venom 
manufacturing line. 
 
This investment in new equipment will ensure 
ample and consistent supply of this life-saving 
extract now and into the future.  	

Investing in the 

Future of

Venom 	

Manufacturing


